
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         August 14, 2009 
 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Representative Chris Griffin, Chairman, has called a meeting of the JUDICIARY COMMITTEE. 
 
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2009  
 
Time: 9:00 a.m. 
 
Place: Roughrider Room, State Capitol, Bismarck 
 
Agenda: Presentation of background information, testimony, and committee discussion concerning 2009 

House Concurrent Resolution No. 3005 directing a study of the feasibility and desirability of 
adopting the Revised Uniform Limited Liability Company Act; 2009 House Concurrent Resolution 
No. 3006 directing a study of the feasibility and desirability of adopting the Uniform Debt-
Management Services Act, including consideration of the most appropriate administrator of the law, 
how the Act would impact existing state laws, and what issues other states have addressed in 
enacting the Act; 2009 House Concurrent Resolution No. 3023 directing a study of the criminal 
offenses in the North Dakota Century Code for which a monetary amount triggers the grading of 
the offense, with particular emphasis on the grading of theft offenses contained in Chapter 12.1-23; 
and 2009 Senate Concurrent Resolution No. 4028 directing a study of the charitable gaming and 
pari-mutuel racing laws to determine whether the laws regarding taxation, limitations, 
administration, enforcement, conduct, and play of charitable gaming are fair, adequate, and 
appropriate 

 
Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability should 

contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible. 
 
Committee Members:  Representatives Chris Griffin, Lois Delmore, Edmund Gruchalla, Patrick R. Hatlestad, 

Robert Kilichowski, Joyce M. Kingsbury, Lawrence R. Klemin, Kim Koppelman, William E. 
Kretschmar, Jasper J. Schneider, Lisa Wolf, Steven L. Zaiser; Senators Jim Dotzenrod, Stanley W. 
Lyson, Dave Nething, Curtis Olafson, Mac Schneider 

 
Staff Contact:  Vonette J. Richter, Counsel 
 
Any member unable to attend this meeting is asked to notify this office as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim W. Smith 
Director 
 
JWS/AC 




